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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2022 
 
 
 
The year is coming to an end, and the shine of Christmas lights is slowly covering the 
thoughts on the troubled days during the last months. 
 
While the situation remained uncertain, we have successfully found ways to stay in touch 
and continue our joint efforts in finding practical solutions to cope with the situation. 
 
Especially the critical phases proofed that we are stronger together. In this spirit, I want 
to thank you for your precious cooperation with the International Social Security 
Association, and I look forward to our exchanges in the next year. 

 
May this Christmas end the present year on a cheerful note and make way for a healthy 
and bright year 2022. 
 
Merry Christmas to you and your family! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Professor Dr Joachim Breuer 
President 
 


